
PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

The Contractor anticipates mobilizing to the site 

beginning mid March with tree removal (to be 

completed by April 1). Afterwards the Contractor 

anticipates to proceed with sheet piling 

installation (weather pending). 

Tree removal will be concentrated to within the 

creek embankment and include the installation of 

stone rip rap and steel piles to the downstream 

outlet of the creek on the south side of Fairview 

Drive.  

The phone numbers for the Engineer, Public Works 

Director, and City Administrator are noted on this 

Construction Update. Please contact any one of them 

if you have concerns about the project or have 

questions during construction.  
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12100 W, Center Road 

Suite 803 

Omaha, Nebraska 68144 

Jake Zimmerer, PE, City Engineer 

Jeff Frey,  Project Rep.  

Phone: 402-399-0227 Ext. 9 

E-mail: jakez@eagleengineeringgroup.com 

CITY OF GLENWOOD  

5 N. Vine Street 
Glenwood, Iowa  51534 
Amber Farnan, City Administrator 
Jamey Clark Public Works Director 
Phone: (712) 527-4717 or 712-527-4598 
 

 


